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March 27,2000 

Mr. H. Gary Morse, President 
The Villages of Lake-Sumter, Inc. 
1 100 Main Street 
The Villages, Florida 32 159 

Reference: Little Sumter Utility Company - Reuseflariff Rate Filing 

Dear Mr. Morse, 

Enclosed is a copy of Public Service Commission Order Number PSC-OO-O582-PRF-SU, 
which memorialized the action the Commission took at its February 29, 2000 agenda 
approving the Llttle Sumter Utility Company taiiff for reclaimed water service. The PFC 
approved a zero rate for the distribution of rcclaiined water from Little Sumtcr Utility 
Company to The Villages of Lake-Sumter, Inc.. 

Although a zero rate for reclaimed water was established, the PSC's decision in this case 
does not preclude the PFC from establishin 

Please contact me should you have any que 

Very truly yours, 

J O ~  f. Wise 
Treasurer 
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a reuse rate higher than zero in the future 

ions. 




